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Dear Southern Region, 

The Southern Region Laymen’s Department will be supporting Miracle Hill Greenville 

Rescue Mission in Greenville, SC during our Annual Session in June. Miracle Hill 

Greenville Rescue Mission is a safe emergency shelter for men. It provides food, 

shelter, clothing and compassion for those experiencing homelessness.  Their Crisis 

Program provides short-term services for guests who desire only temporary shelter.  In-

depth services are provided through the New Life Program for those who seek more 

comprehensive care.  With the help of counselors and case managers, they aim to move 

guests toward stability and healthy relationships.  In partnership with New Horizon 

Family Health Services, they provide respite care beds for those experiencing 

homelessness who have been released from the hospital with special medical needs and 

have no other place to recover safely. This rescue mission is a men’s shelter containing 

one-hundred thirty-five beds in dormitory-style rooms and six respite care beds. The 

mission intake time each day is from 7:00 am to 2:00 pm. Providing services as follows: 

shelter beds, 3 meals per day, access to healthcare, chapel services, counseling, guest 

laundry, guest gym, case management, respite care, and cold weather shelter. 

 

PNBC Southern Region Laymen plan is to give toiletry packs. We are asking each 

church to contribute 25 toiletry bags containing men garments in all sizes. Each bag 

will contain 2 men underwear, 2 tee shirts, 1 toothbrush and toothpaste, 2 disposable 

razors, 1 stick of deodorant, 1 shaving cream.  To ensure that we make a great impact, 

we are asking each state to provide the following: 

 

Tennessee and Georgia will collect the small size underwear and small size tee shirts 

Alabama and Louisiana will collect medium size underwear and medium size tee 

shirts 

Florida and South Carolina will collect large size underwear and large size tee 

shirts 

Mississippi and North Carolina will collect extra-large size underwear and extra-

large size tee shirts. This combined effort from the eight states of the PNBC Southern 

Region will give us a total of 250-500 toiletry bags.  

 

Thank you in advance for your help in this effort. 

 

Thank You,  

Deacon Michael Maxwell 

Vice President at-Large  

PNBC Laymen’s Department, Southern Region  

 

Pastor Jeffery L. Williams  

Regional Vice President-at-Large 
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